




Western United - Stephen Valdez 

Valdez reviewed the submitted report and added that the president of the board recently passed away. 

Tri-State - Scott Wolfe 

Scott Wolfe reviewed the submitted monthly report. He announced that Barbara Walz, Chief Compliance Officer, is 

retiring after 26 years with Tri-State, that a settlement agreement has been reached with United Power and reiterated 
that communicating Tri-State's Energy Resource Plan (ERP) is important for member awareness. 

Lunch: 12:01 PM 

Reconvene: 12:45 PM 

Unfinished Business 

None 

New Business 

Creede Hargraves presented a proposal for a new scholarship, the James & Thomas Magness Scholarship. 

Motion was made, seconded and unanimously carried by those present to approve the James and Thomas Magness 
Scholarship with matching funds between SLVREC and the Magness family in the amount of $2,000 each to provide an 

annual $4,000 scholarship opportunity. 

Future Dates: 

The next regular scheduled meeting of the Board of Directors was set for January 30, 2024 at 9:30 AM. 

Board Comments: 

None 

Motion to Adjourn 

Motion was made, seconded and unanimously carried by those present to adjourn the meeting at 12:58 PM. 

Keenan Anderson, President 

SEAL 


